
From: SC Flood Fund <scfloodfund@yourfoundation.org>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
CC: JoAnn TurnquistJoAnn@yourfoundation.org

Date: 12/7/2015 12:12:46 PM
Subject: One SC Fund Update 12-7

Hello Holly,
 
Hope you had a nice weekend! There is nothing  new to send in regards to cash/check report since the last report you 
received. We anticipate that by Friday we will have several new entries that I can share. There have been several 
donations online that you should be able to access.
 
We closed the first round of grant funding requests at 6 pm on Friday the 4th. The second round opened this morning. 
The second round will close Friday, January 8th at 6pm.  We are gathering the applicants  information from the first 
round to share with the grants review committee. Our plan is to distribute funds to the decided recipients by the new 
year, if not before.
 
JoAnn and I would love to discuss how we can further assist you in the advisory committee fundraising. Would you 
like to have a call or meet this week? Please share some times that are good for you and we’ll get it scheduled.
 
Thank you,
Dana
 
Dana Bruce Fulmer
SC Flood Relief Fund
Central Carolina Community Foundation
P. 803.254.5601
F. 803.799.6663
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